
Dear Parents and Carers,   

We would like your child to create a puppet from a traditional tale. This could be a finger 

puppet, puppet on a stick, sock puppet, string puppet or whatever you choose. Once you have 

made your puppet, you could retell the story the character is in. Please bring your puppet to 

school on Friday 4th October so the children can share their puppet with the class.  They will 

then be displayed in the school corridor. Here are some ideas below.  

 

 
 

Many thanks, 

 

The Year 1 Team  
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